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Please notice the recently filed reports for the Houston Fire Fighters Political 

Action Fund, International Association of Fire Fighters. We have had a  

change in staff recently and very little transitional training if any. We have  

identified our weaknesses and are in the process of correcting the lacking 

reports. We have learned that for the past several years our reports have  

been filed incorrectly, therefore we are now in the process of amending the 

problem reports and reporting according to the current information we have  

been give. Please feel free to contact my office and speak with myself or  

our Controller, Ginger Lopez at 713-223-1202. In the coming weeks we will  

be concentrating on getting the amended reports filed as quickly as 

possible. 

 

Thank you for your time. 

 

 


